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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                                       2lst September 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
Following the recent cases at some local schools, and with an increase nationally we would like to introduce some new measures to hopefully reduce the spread of the virus:
1.  We ask all parents, carers, grandparents etc. to wear a mask at morning drop off and at afternoon pick up times.
2.  We are changing afternoon pick up times in line with many other schools to smaller groups. These are alphabetically organized by surname:
              A- E – 2.45PM
F - K - 2.50PM
L-P – 2.55PM
Q-Z – 3PM
3. We ask that you wait in the playground socially distanced and collect your children when a member of staff brings them out.  Unfortunately we also have to ask you to swiftly leave before the next group arrives.
4. Please enter and leave the school via the large open gates, not the small gate.
5. We ask all children to come into school in a new/fresh change of clothes every day to help to avoid transference of the virus. Can the children please only bring in only the absolute essentials.
Thank you for your co-operation at this difficult time.
Best wishes,
Duncan and Kelly
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